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The North Devon Biosphere partnership: 
 

• Strongly supports the need to mitigate climate change through energy 
demand reduction, energy efficiency and production of renewable 
energy to reduce our use of fossil fuels with the Biosphere Reserve 

 

• Believes that measures to achieve this must be consistent with good 
technical and economic principles and must not disproportionally 
compromise other Biosphere Reserve, or statutory designation 
objectives. 

 
 
 
 


